
 

9th November 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Christmas is fast approaching and we are in the process of organising our Christmas Fayre. We 
would appreciate any donations to help with our raffle, tombola and games. For example unwanted 
gifts, wine, sweets (even small packets), chocolate and Christmas items such as cards, wrapping 
paper, tags and decorations. 

Any unwanted toy bears/dolls in good condition would also be welcomed. 

The Christmas fayre will take place on Friday 30th November in Priory Woods School hall from 
10am until 11.30am. 

Thankyou all so much for your continuing support. 

 

Post 16 staff 

 

 

Food4Health 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


